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     Praise God for a wonderful Summer! 
This past summer was spent travelling to churches in Oregon and washington. I
am thankful for Gods safety and provision during this busy time of travel. What
a blessing it was to meet so mant faithful Christians as well as gain many new
supporters and prayer warriors. I am thankful for these faithful friends who
faithfully support me and pray for me.  
 
In July I was able to surprise my parents by flying to California for the weekend
to spend some time with them and my siblings. We were very thankful for this
brief time all together as a family.   
 
A big blessing from the summer was a message I recived from a friend I know
from College. She was texting me on behalf of her pastor asking if I was
available to visit with their church in Los Angeles for their missions Sunday. I
was able to visit with them in August and the church intends to take me on for
support.  
 
It has been wonderful to be back in Southern California these past few weeks. I
have gotten to reconnect woth my church family, visit churches in the socal
region and rest before a busy fall season. This falll I have meetings in California
from Sacramento to Los Angeles and many cities in between. Thank God for a
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full fall schedule!  
 
I am at 55% of my needed support and am praying that I can be in South
Africa As soon as possible! Please join me in praying that I can achieve
this goal!  
 
Plenty of building is taking place at Little fish Ministries. There are currently 3
buiding projects underway. These buildings will enable us to grow our ministry
as we seek to reach the orphans of South Africa for Christ. 
 
Abundant Life Baptist Church is growing and thriving. They have recently
started an online Bible Institute with 6 students enrolled.  
 
Many people have asked how they can donate towards the ministry and if there
are things I aim to purchase before going to South Africa. Much of the
necessary supplies for setting up a home and classroom are available in South
Africa. If you would feel led to help you can make a financial donation to help
purchase these things in South Afrca. please designate "travel/set up" for
Brittney Schear at https://portal.icheckgateway.com/MacedoniaWorldBaptist/ 
or send a check to the address below: 

Macedonisa World Baptist Missions  
P.O. Box 519, Braselton, GA 3051 
 
Thank you for your love, encouragement, prayers, and support as I strive
to be back in South Africa very soon!  
Brittney Schear 
www.littlefishministries.org 
661-932-1837 
Brittney2southafrica@gmail.com
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I had the blessing to attend family camp with a supporting church in Wenatchee
Washington.

Aerial view of Little Fish Ministries property.
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Enjoying Missions Sunday with my friend n Los Angeles,
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I got to meet Hannah, our nurse at Little Fish Ministries, as she finished up a furlough
in the US! 
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